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Cohoes Rotary Meeting Schedule 
 
3/5/24-(Tuesday) Board Meeting, 
Century House, Latham, 5:45 pm 
3/13/24-Lunch Meeting, LifePath at 
Cohoes Senior Center, 12:00 pm 
3/20/24-Lunch Meeting, LifePath at 
Cohoes Senior Center, 12:00 pm 
3/27/24-No Meeting 
4/2/24-(Tuesday) Board Meeting, 
Century House, Latham, 5:45 pm 
4/10/24-No Meeting 
4/17/24-Lunch Meeting, LifePath at 
Cohoes Senior Center, 12:00 pm  
4/24/24-Lunch Meeting, LifePath at 
Cohoes Senior Center, 12:00 pm 
 
 

The 4-Way Test of the things we think, 
say  and do: 

• Is it the Truth? 

• Is it Fair to all concerned? 

• Will it build Goodwill and 
Better Friendships? 

• Will it be Beneficial to all 
concerned? 

 
 
 

 

 

Rotary Club of Cohoes 
 March 20, 2024 

Mission of Rotary 

The mission of Rotary International is to provide service to others, 

promote integrity, and advance world understanding, goodwill, and 

peace through its fellowship of business, professional and community 

leaders.  

Birthdays:  

Anniversaries: Steve Napier 

Visiting Rotarians:  

Guests: Josh and Alicia Phillips 

Door Prize: Dave Havnen 

Powerball: Bob Van Alstine tried for $51 but was unsuccessful. 

 

Good News/Bad News 

Mike Brooks read some words of wisdom. 

Chuck Ries had four racoons nesting in his furnace. Only one 

survived.  

Bob Van Alstine’s friend who fell had surgery and is now on his way 

to rehab. 

Alicia Phillips and her husband Josh will be going away for her 

birthday.  

Byron Moak had a squirrel in his basement. Today is the first full day 

of spring. Byron enjoyed the St. Patrick’s Day dinner at the Cohoes 

Senior Center. He attended the Shriner’s Convention in Saratoga 

over the weekend and received the Distinguished Shriner of the Year 

award.  

Dave Havnen was happy to have no doctor’s appointments. 

Bill Sage was happy for the good weather.  

Ken Rose was happy that his son from Boston visited.  

Raychel Marcil has been busy organizing the boys’ basketball 

banquet. She was away at a conference last week.  

Linda Tremblay is looking forward to the Cohoes High School 

production of Legally Blonde. Tomorrow is opening night. 

Ed Tremblay was happy that LifePath received a $55,000 grant from 

the American Rescue Plan. 

 

Program 

Alicia Phillips owns Paint Cohoes Art Studio & Gallery on Remsen 

Street. The studio is open to professionals and novices. She offers 

classes, workshops, and exhibit space. Alicia is starting the Spindle 

City Art Walk. It will be a monthly event featuring arts, music, and 

food. Hopefully, this event will bring traffic into downtown Cohoes.  

 

 

Alicia Phillips and Ed Tremblay 
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